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   Farewell from Dr Antje Haut… 
     
 

   I would like to take this opportunity to say "Good Bye" to all the patients I  
   have seen and treated over the last 4 years.  It has been a pleasure looking after 
   you all and I hope I was able to give you the care you were looking for.  I will  

   miss working at Skerryvore and its supportive team where patients come first  
   and we always strive to improve.  Orkney will always have a special place in  

   my heart.  Best wishes for the future and good health to you all.                       
 

 

             Dr Antje Haut 
 

Dr Haut will be leaving Skerryvore Practice at the end of January to continue to work as a GP in 

Falkirk.  We will be sad to see her go and wish her all the best with her move. 

New Faces at Skerryvore Practice 

 
  We would like to welcome Dr Amar Singh to the Practice.  Amar will be working  

  with us until August.  He is well known in Orkney and has been working as part of  
  the Out of Hours Team. 

 
    

 
 

  We look forward to Dr Fiona Cooke joining the Practice.  She will be with us from  
  the end of January and will work with us for initially one year.  Fiona is moving to  

  Orkney from Nairn.  
 

 

  Dr Anne Tierney who you may remember from last year, is returning to the Practice 

  after her travels to join us as a permanent doctor.  She will be with us again in  
  August.  We look forward to her return.  
 

 

 

 USEFUL  

 TELEPHONE NUMBERS 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Skerryvore Practice 888240 

Balfour Hospital  888000 

NHS 24    08454 24 24 24 
Community Nurses 888191 

Emergency Dental 888280 

Nebulisers 
 

 

In the past Skerryvore practice have 

loaned out nebulisers to patients.  If 
you have a nebuliser which was issued 

to you and don’t need to use it 

anymore please could you return it to 
us.  Likewise if you have a nebuliser 

and are still using it, please could you 

let us know that you have it. 
 

 
  
   

 

          Did you know Skerryvore Practice has a Facebook page?  Like us now!   

http://www.skerryvorepractice.co.uk/


    

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

     Sylvia Barnett 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

  

 

 

  

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     

 

 

 

 

 …The Skerryvore Practice Team … 
 

   Dr Peter Fay      Dr Mhari Linklater 
   

   
 

   
   Dr Sarah Stevenson     Dr Iain Craighead 

   
 
 

             
   Dr Kirsty Cole     Dr Fiona Cook 

   
   

 
                 

 
 
 

   Dr Amar Singh     Dr Ingrid Norquay 
          GP Registrar 
        

   

 
   Paula Craigie      Maureen Firth 
   Practice Manager     Practice Manager 

        
        

   

   Louise Stevenson     Sylvia Barnett 
   Practice Nurse      Practice Nurse 

       
     
 
 

   Karen Dowell     Gina Flett 
   Health Care Assistant/     Health Care Assistant/ 
   Medical Secretary     Medical Secretary 

    
 

   Deborah Stove     Wendy Gardens 
   Medical Secretary     Medical Secretary 

 
 
 

   Deirdre Flett      Susan Wishart 
   Medical Secretary     Medical Secretary 
 
 

 

   Lanna Conlon     Serena Leask 
   Medical Secretary     Medical Secretary 
 

   
 


